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NEW GASOLINE VAPOR RECOVERY TESTING 24 HOUR PASS/FAIL ON-LINE NOTIFICATION SYSTEM – 
MANDATORY BEGINNING AUGUST 21, 2017 

Per District Rule 1177, Section 9.8:  A Certified GDF Tester shall notify the District of the pass/fail status 
of all gasoline vapor recovery performance tests within 24 hours after each test is conducted. The 
notification shall be provided in accordance with methods prescribed by the District.  

In an effort to streamline the 24 Hour Notification process for reporting the status of vapor recovery 
testing, the District is implementing a NEW online reporting system.  

The new 24 Hour Notification system is available for use now.  You may access the 24 Hour 

Notification form at: http://www.valleyair.org/gvr24hournotification . We encourage that you 
begin using it as soon as possible.   

Beginning August 21, 2017, the District will only accept 24 hour notifications reported via the new 
online system.  The OLD 24 Hour Notification Telephone Hotlines for each region (Northern, Central, 
and Southern) will no longer be available for use starting August 21, 2017. 

Also beginning August 21, 2017, the District will no longer provide courtesy requests for 24 hour 
notification which have not been received.  

If you experience any issues using the new 24 Hour Online Notification reporting system or, if you 
have any questions, please contact Donny Hockett at (559) 230-5885 or donny.hockett@valleyair.org  
or the Compliance Department at (559) 230-5950. 

http://www.valleyair.org/gvr24hournotification
mailto:donny.hockett@valleyair.org

